
 

 

 

 

To: Flemington Borough Residents 

RE: New Garbage Collection Guidelines 

Flemington Borough has contracted with LMR Disposal to collect garbage and recycling in the Borough, 

and the process for garbage and recycling collection is changing. Garbage will still be collected every 

Thursday; recycling will be collected on alternate Fridays starting July 9, 2021. 

Receptacles: LMR Disposal will provide Borough-owned garbage and recycling receptacles for each 

household. These 95-gallon totes are on order and will be delivered to residences when available. Until 

then, use the bags or cans you have. (No plastic bags for recycling). Once the new receptacles are 

delivered, only garbage and recycling inside the totes will be picked up. Tote lids must be kept closed at 

all times. 

Tote Options: If residents want a smaller 65-gallon tote, requests can be made at Borough Hall.  

Bulk Items: There are no more weekly bulk pickups. The Borough now has 4 days a year on which each 

household can put out up to 4 bulk items for pickup. Watch the Borough website and social media for 

dates. 

Stickers must be attached to the bulk items to be collected; these stickers are available for purchase at 

Borough Hall, 38 Park Ave. The cost is $40 for a pack of 4 stickers – cash and checks only. 

Acceptable bulk items: bicycles; non-metal furniture (dressers, chairs, tables, sofas, bed frames); 

mattresses, box springs and upholstered furniture, (must be wrapped in plastic); carpeting and matting 

(must be rolled and tied); lawn furniture; nonmetal toys; doors, windows, screens; tools; glass tables 

and mirrors (must be covered in paper and tape to avoid breakage); single items from home repair 

Unacceptable bulk items: Appliances (including microwaves and air conditioners), TVs, metal items 

One-Way Streets: Residents on a one-way street must put their tote on the right-hand side of the road. 

The tote is collected by an automated arm from right side of the truck. The hauler cannot drive the 

wrong way on a one-way street. 

Other Information: Sign up for SwiftReach 911; follow the Historic Borough of Flemington Facebook 

page; check the Borough website at www.historicflemington.com. 


